
PCAOB to Host Audit Reporting Roundtables

FEBRUARY 27, 2014

The Public Company Accounting Oversight Board announced that it will hold public meetings on

April 2–3, 2014, on its proposal to enhance the auditor’s report and expand the auditor’s

responsibilities for other information contained in companies’ annual reports. The meetings will

feature panels composed of investors and investor advocates, senior executives and audit

committee chairs of major corporations, representatives from audit firms, academicians, and other

interested parties. (See our previous post for more information about the PCAOB proposals.)
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